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Chapter 2067

And when Mark rushed towards Noirfork.

In downtown Denham, a luxurious villa is brightly lit.

Outside is a dark and dense night, but here is under the light of the light, as bright as
day.

This villa was given by Lei San when Mark returned to his hometown for the New Year.

After Mark left, the villa has been occupied by Ye Ximei.

Ye Ximei manages Mufan Group’s affairs in Denham during the day, and rests here at
night.

Later, perhaps Ye Ximei felt lonely, so he took Mr. Ye over.

Later, after Ye Tian and others learned of Ye Ximei’s residence, they also went to the
door to apologize, trying to ease the relationship with Mark’s mother and son.

After all, since the first day of the Lunar New Year that day, Mark has had a quarrel with
the Ye family.

Moreover, because of offending Mark, Ye Tian was also dismissed by the city for
investigation.

As for Ye Ya, it was even worse, being completely blocked by Denham’s business
community.

One of his town’s enterprises was not big at first. Later, because of offending Mark, he
was banned by the business community and went bankrupt within a few days and sold
the food factory.

Before, Ye Ya was thinking about going to Edensberg and defecting to his second
brother-in-law.

But after I went there, I learned that the fate of his second sister’s family was not much
better than them.



His second brother-in-law Jiang Gan, after returning home after the Vietnamese New
Year, was immediately dismissed from the company he had worked for for decades.

The reason is that it has caused incalculable losses to the company.

is not that right?

Jiang Gan is an executive at the vice president level, offending people like Mark.

Naturally, he was afraid that Mark would turn his anger to the company, so he directly
fired the ginger.

In short, it wasn’t until then that Ye Tian and the others realized that if they offended
Mark and the others, they couldn’t do anything in Noirfork.

In desperation, the Ye family went to find Ye Ximei.

That day, Ye Tian and others almost knelt under Ye Xi’s eyebrows, begging her for
forgiveness.

After all, they were brothers and sisters, who broke the bones and were still connected
to their tendons. For the sake of their sincere regrets, the relationship between Ye Ximei
and them also eased.

And, let them enter the Mufan Group and help her manage the Mufan Group’s industry
in Denham.

But as the news of Mark’s fall spread out, the Ye family’s life naturally became difficult.

Tonight, Ye Ximei called them all night and asked them to leave Denham at night.

“All go.”

“When you get to the outskirts of Denham, Xiaolei’s people will be there to meet you.”

“She will take you back to Gritsberg.”

“When you get there, you will be safe.”

“As for the future life, Xiaolei will also give it to you.”

You have arranged it, you don’t have to worry about it.”

In front of the villa, Ye Xi’s brows were pale, and there was no sensation on her delicate
face.

Mark’s departure was undoubtedly a huge blow to her.



In this world, the greatest pain is undoubtedly that white-haired people send
black-haired people.

She and Mark have lived together for so many years, but now, her son has left before
him.

No one knows how Ye Ximei came here during this time.

“Aunt, how about you?” “Aren’t you going with us?” When Ye Ximei’s words were heard,
Ye Jian and others felt that it was not right, and they suddenly wondered.

Ye Xi shook his head and smiled weakly: “No, I will stay here and wait for Mark to come
back.”

“I don’t want my son to find a relative when he returns home.”

“Sister, don’t be stupid. Mark is already dead. You stay here, don’t you throw yourself
into the snare? Come with us, don’t leave, Fenghua Group people, but they are here.”

Ye Tian suddenly became anxious.

Without saying anything, he pulled Ye Ximei directly, and drove outside Denham City.

Chapter 2068: Seeking Asylum

An hour ago, Lei Laosan called them and asked them to leave Denham as soon as
possible.

Lu Mingfeng has already sent someone over.

Seeing that, Lu Mingfeng is preparing to completely eradicate Mark’s power in Noirfork,
not only Mark’s followers, but also his relatives and friends.

They want to kill all Mark’s relatives and friends in Noirfork!

In desperation, Ye Ximei had no choice but to let the Ye family retreat to Gritsberg and
seek Xu Lei’s asylum.

“Mrs. Ye, where are you going this night?” “Do you need me, I’ll take you for a ride?”
However, just before Ye Tian and the others got in the car, they hadn’t left the villa. The
people from Fenghua Group have already arrived.

I saw dozens of big men in suits and shoes, blocking the door.

The old man in the lead, with a smile at the corner of his mouth, with his hands on his
back, walked in slowly.



, If Helen Qiu were here, she would definitely recognize that the old man in front of him
was the same old man Wei Wuya who had slapped Qingtan down on Yunding Mountain
before.

“You are from Fenghua Group?” “What are you going to do?” “In broad daylight, don’t
you want to kill us?” “In your eyes, there are still Wang French rules?” Looking at these
uninvited guests, Ye Family The hearts of all people suddenly became cold.

They didn’t expect the other party to come so fast.

“Mrs. Ye, don’t get me wrong.”

“Our young master just wants to invite the Ye family to visit Wrilfill and have a meal
together. There is nothing else.”

“Furthermore, our young master also said that if you resist, you can only Let you go
down to accompany Mr. Chu.”

Wei Wuya smiled coldly, and the stern words were full of chills and threats.

“Invite us as guests?” “Do we really think we are fools?” “I’m afraid that we will never
come back if we go to Wrilfill with you.”

Ye Ximei said coldly.

Hearing the words, Wei Wuya immediately shook his head, and said with regret: “It
seems that several of you are not ready to cooperate.”

“If this is the case, then don’t blame our ruthless men.”

The old man’s eyes were cold and he immediately faced behind him. He waved his hand
and gave an order: “Do it!” “Don’t leave one~” The old man said blankly, without any pity
in his cold eyes.

The struggle between power and status is so cruel!

If Lu Mingfeng wanted to secure the position of the Lord of Noirfork, he had to slay all
Mark’s forces and eliminate the troubles forever.

However, at the moment of crisis, at the end of the horizon, a purple light suddenly lit up.

At first, the light spot was faint and inaudible.

But soon it became stronger and stronger.

In the end, after only hearing a buzzing sound, the purple brilliance fell from the sky like
thunder and lightning.



With a piercing sound, a vertical and horizontal gully was cut on the ground.

“Huh?” “This is…”

Wei Wuya’s face changed drastically. As a martial artist, he was naturally extremely
sensitive to power.

As for the blow just now, if it fell on him, Wei Wuya couldn’t guarantee whether he would
survive.

The sudden change made the whole hall panic.

Everyone turned around and looked up.

In the depths of the dark night, a graceful shadow appeared quietly, stepping on the
void.

What kind of face is that.

Red lips are like fire, and eyebrows are like ink.

The peerless Fanghua has almost eclipsed the world.

She sits in a purple dress, three thousand green silks are blowing, her long black hair is
rolled up high, and she has noble phoenix hair accessories.

Graceful and luxurious, just like a generation of queen, king of the world!


	Chapter 2067- 2068 of A Dish Best Served Cold Nove
	Chapter 2067
	Chapter 2068: Seeking Asylum


